



Legal Services Department Norfolk & Norwich University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust Norwich Research Park Colney Lane Norwich NR4 7UY

Mr James Hetfield

e-mail: FOI.Requests@nnuh.nhs.uk

By e-mail: request-747174-9bf0ed18@whatdotheyknow.com

Our Ref: FI.21.212

Your Ref:

17 May 2022

Dear Mr Hetfield

Request under the Freedom of Information Act

Further to your request for information received on 14 April 2021 we have made enquiries and can respond as follows.

Does the Trust make use of outsourced tele-radiology reporting services for either overnight on-call (emergency) or routine radiology reporting (or both)?

No

I hope that this information answers your queries.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Brewster

Senior Medico-Legal Secretary

Catheria brewster

The number of FOI requests has increased significantly in recent years. No charge is made for the work involved in providing information. If however you would like to donate to the N&N Hospitals Charity, donations would be welcome via the following link https://nnhospitalscharity.org.uk